
Dear MS Wood
Regarding the development 
DA2021/0318 LOT 501 DP736679 14 South Steyne MANLY
We have lived in the area for 18 months – we have only ever experienced one ongoing issue with the building as 
a commercial site -that is the disposal glass bottles into the metal recycle between 1am and 2am Saturday, 
Sunday and Monday mornings .These seem to be drop from a great height making a loud noise of broken glass. 
Our bedroom is on Victoria Parade .We request that disposal of the glass bottles to the outside metal bins take 
place after 7.00 am and in daylight hours only 
Sorry this was not submitted before April 29 as we were away 
Mark & Janette Wall
24/25-27 Victoria Pd Manly 
0410385487 

Sent: 1/05/2021 10:09:06 AM
Subject: da 2021/0318


